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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As Chair of Governors I am delighted to share with you our final 
OFSTED inspection report following our recent inspection on the 
27th and 28th of June. The Governing body are pleased with the 
inspectors rating of Good (with Outstanding features). The report 
highlights many areas of excellence within our school including our 
Senior Leadership team led by Mrs Sheppard and our Early Years 
outcomes and provision.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers 
who filled in our online survey and spoke with inspectors during our 
inspection. As a school we value parent engagement and as 
discussed in our report we would like to continue to strengthen 
these relationships.  
 
As our school continues to grow and fill our fabulous extended 
building we will continue to strive for the excellence that was seen 
by our inspectors. Although we acknowledge we have a few areas 
to improve on in our journey to outstanding we will continue to work 
on these through our school improvement plan. I'm sure you will join 
me in congratulating all the staff for their continued efforts at the 
school to share their passion for learning with our children.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Stacy Hartshorn 
 
Chair of Governors 


